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Hello,
 
I am writing in opposition to the Carleton Villa Stabilization project.
 
I am a resident of Brooklyn and work in Manhattan. I have been visiting Cape Vincent in the summers for the past 4 years with my family. When I visit the village, I feel calm and I appreciate the serenity in the village. It is respite from the hustle of my life in New York City. I have gone boating around Carleton island and it was remarkable seeing the untouched beauty. I felt like I was going back in time which was so refreshing in this day and age. Carleton Island is a jewel.
 
I worry that the proposed development of the villa will change the vibe of this truly special place. I would hate to see a place that is so pristine get mucked up with too many people and development. I also worry about how this development would affect the character of Cape Vincent. I like to visit CV because it is quiet, laid back, and absolutely beautiful. I hope it will retain those qualities.
 
Warmly,
Rachel Doriss
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